
July 26, 2013 

Dear Assistant General Manager (Hotel in Beijing),  

  

My name is Dr. Shida.  I am the Doctor and Chairperson of Sports — the fastest pace in history.  I’m currently making 

a business trip to Beijing on a tight schedule and stay at the Beijing Hotel on July 26.  I would like to send my research 

“Chairperson 20th Anniversary Treatise” to you together with a letter before next spring.  It has already been sent to 

16 four- or five-star hotels including the Diaoyutai Hotel (Peace Bar…) in Beijing from Japan this month.  The treatise 

will also be sent to General Secretary of the Communist Party and Chairman of the Central Military Commission of 

China Xi Jinping (Office), as it was sent to President Vladimir Putin in Russia in May, 2013.  The research, which 

contains the backdoor (secret introduction by the influential person) of the graduates of Waseda University where Mr. Hu 

Jintao gave a speech and enjoyed playing a table tennis in Tokyo in 2008, will be received by the Politburo of the 

Communist Party of China through many high class hotels in Beijing.     

   
 
Sincerely yours, 

 

Yukihisa SHIDA, M.D., Ph.D.  
Team Doctor of the Japan Table Tennis Team (1990-1994) 

Chairperson of the International Table Tennis Federation Sports Science Congress (1991)  


